The Publications Committee would like to express their thanks and appreciation to the following experts by whom some of the articles
in Volume 18 No. 1 and Volume 18 No. 2 were reviewed:

J.H. Booysen, KWV Consultant Services, KWV, Paarl, South Africa.

E.S. de Villiers, ARC-Nietvoorbij Centre for Vine and Wine, Stellenbosch, South Africa.

J. Marais, ARC-Nietvoorbij Centre for Vine and Wine, Stellenbosch, South Africa.

D. Saayman, Department of Soil and Agricultural Water Science, University of Stellenbosch, Stellenbosch, South Africa.

S. Afr. J. Enol. Vitic., Vol. 18, No. 2, 1997



